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How beautiful upon the mountains are the feet of him that bringeth good tidings, that publisheth peace; 
that bringeth good tidings of good, that publisheth salvation; that saith unto Zion, Thy God reigneth! Isaiah 52:7
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The Lord has given us a great autumn season of being involved with several 
church plants and church restarts. We have traveled a great deal and are 
thankful for your prayers as the Lord has protected us across the miles. We 
would appreciate your continued prayer. The Lord has answered our prayer for 
a pastor and his family to surrender to planting a new church in Libby, Montana. 
His name is Daniel Grover. We are rejoicing in this victory. Please pray for the 
Lord to answer prayer for housing and a place to meet in Libby. We are living in 
great days. Let’s Be Used By God!

Happy Trails, Dr. Paul and Cindy Hoover

GREAT ANNUAL MEETING 
IN MILES CITY, MONTANA - OCTOBER 3-4
We are giving the Lord the Glory for a wonderful time of fellowship during the 
2022 Annual Meeting. The meeting was hosted by Pastor and Mrs. Ken Evans 
along with their faithful members at Fellowship Baptist Church in Miles City, 
Montana.  Everything was very organized and designed to be a blessing to the 
pastor’s and their wives as well as those who attended from the churches. We 
were challenged and encourage by the preaching of Evangelist Marvin Mungle 
as well as his son. There was great music as numbers of musicians from the host 
church played an instrument in the orchestra during the evening services. They 
were joined by several who brought their instruments and became part of the 
accompaniment and orchestra. We were also physically blessed by the morning 
coffee fellowship and the meals that were provided by the church. We want to 
thank the host church pastor and people for inviting us and for doing such an 
excellent job to make the meeting such a success. To God Be The Glory!

We are looking forward to next years meeting in October of 2023. We have been invited by Pastor and Mrs. Devon 
Dosson to their church in Lodge Grass, Montana. We are looking forward to being with them and their wonderful 
church, Faith Baptist Church of Lodge Grass. Let us begin to plan to be faithful to attend this important meeting. As 
we get closer to the meeting we will be giving the details. We are thankful they have invited us and we know that we 
will be encouraged by the great time that the Lord has in store for all of us!

Pastors of fellowship 
member churches can send 

news articles from their 
churchs to Dr. Paul Hoover to 
be included in future issues of 

this newsletter. 

Contact Dr. Hoover
pauldhoover@icloud.com
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